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To whom it may concern,

My name is Michelle Vaughan and I am the Nurse Residency Program Coordinator at Augusta Health in Fishersville, Va.  I attest that Carolyn Balkey has successfully completed our 12 month Nurse Residency Program at Augusta Health.  She participated and completed a comprehensive Evidence Based Project as part of the requirements for completing the program.  The completed project is now being implemented into practice following the final presentation to our nursing leadership team.  Carolyn was part of the program from July 2020 until August 2021 and is a beloved member of our team here at Augusta Health.  Please feel free to contact me with any further questions you might have.  Thank you for your time. 

Michelle Vaughan BSN, RN 

Onboarding and Staff Development and

Nurse Residency Program Coordinator

Work: 540-245-7516 Cell: 540-421-6402

mmvaughan@augustahealth.com 

